
 

 

What’s on with Premier Holiday Camps this Summer? 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope this newsletter finds you well! 

 

We have had a wonderful Easter Break, with lots of activities for the children to participate in 

at our Holiday camps including Easter Egg Hunts and lots of Prizes won. Our Whitsun 

holiday camp, is just around the corner so make sure to look out for any updates to secure 

your child’s booking in! 

 

A little sun doesn’t stop us from getting into the season of Summer, and our theme May/June 

“Summer Fun” 

 

We have lots of activities planned for the children including summer sports such as rounders 

and cricket, we will be playing a multitude of different sports and activities including the last 

day of camp being “KIDS TAKEOVER DAY” where children vote and decide which games 

they want to play! 

 

You must be quick because our chance of an 30% discount using code PREMIER30 will run 

out soon. Trust me, you won’t find a better price for the activities and dates offered! 

 

We are happy to inform we are Ofsted registered and accept childcare vouchers.We always 

look forward to see some new faces at our clubs, so if you’ve not been already..book in now! 

Our club timings and prices are listed as below; 

 

 

Holy Family Catholic Primary School  

Tuesday 30th May 2023 – Thursday 1st June 2023 

Price £18.80 with 30% Discount 

 

 

 

 

Any queries, please feel free to contact our Holiday Camp Manager lead, Jack Carling on 

jcarling@premier-education.com or contact our Holiday Camp phone at 07476 032239 
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